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June 11, 2021 

 

Parents and Families of Larchmont Elementary,  

 

As we enter the final week of school please note the following:  

 

- Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday will be early release days with dismissal beginning at 

1:05 p.m. All students will be provided breakfast and lunch each day. Wednesday will 

continue to be asynchronous.  

 

- The last day of school is Thursday, June 17. Dismissal begins at 1:05 p.m. 

 

- Report Cards will be mailed to families on June 30.  

 

- All students who are NOT returning to Larchmont next year need to return their 

electronic devices. Please note that this includes 5th graders going to middle school. 

Devices (Chromebook, charging cord, computer case, and mobile hotspot) can be 

dropped off in the office beginning on Monday, June 21 between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

Please be aware that summer hours begin on June 28. 

 

- All students who ARE returning to Larchmont next year will need to keep their 

electronic devices over the summer. Please make sure the devices are stored safely as 

students will be using the Chromebooks again next year.  

 

- Larchmont Summer Office Hours begin on Monday, June 28. The office will be open 

Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Offices are closed on Fridays.  

 

- Information relating to the 2021-2022 school year will be shared over the summer on 

Class Dojo and the Larchmont Elementary webpage https://www.npsk12.com/les 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Larchmont Elementary where #leopardssticktogether.  

 

 Dr. Peterson 
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